De Gmet Alliance Church

Ministry Schedule

Oct 12
Greeters Ron & Susanna Wipf “ . y
et A God Honoring Oullook
Greeters Lynn & Dianne Perry
Oct 26
Greeters Mike & Janee Poppinga

De Smet Alliance Church Leaders

Pastor Pastor Mike Gunnon 860-9717
Church Office 854-3065
Elders David Dobson 860-0254

Dennis Helder (Chair) 690-8754

Trustees Larry Somsen (Chair) 530-3045
Lynn Perry 546-2190
Ron Wipf 605-350-3032 06@66/' 12 2025

Treasurer Curt Eichacker 860-9250 Sunday School 9:00-10:00 am
Board Secr:etqry Nita Mur.ser- ) Pre-school thru 7th grade-Lower level
S.S. Supern:ltfandent Stephanie Botkin 860-0443 High School-Former Pastor's Office
Women's Ministry Contact Person Kathy Gross 854-3007 Adult class-Sanctuary/East wing

Our Mission is: Worship Service 10:15-11:15 am

To REACH non-believers for Christ; An unattended nursery is available downstairs

TT°éf)ﬁzgg:fhe“e"e_f:ht°t:‘°"thcil': F't‘_r‘“: De Smet Alliance Church
(o] em wi other ristians,
To help them GROW in their faith: and 303 2nd Street SW, PO Box 87
To Challenge the growing and DISCOVER their ministry De Smet, SD 57231
and HONOR God with their life. Church:605-854-3065
Email: DESMETCMA@VALLEYFIBERCOM.NET
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Morning Worship

Sermon Title "A God Honoring Outlook”
Prelude
Welcome/Announcements
Opening Verse/Prayer
Hymn via Youtube
Childrens Message

Special Music

How Great is Our God

Dave and Dianne

Hymn #130 I Will Sing of My Redeemer
Hymn #134 My Jesus I Love Thee
Prayer

Operation Christmas Child Video
Scripture Reading

Message

Hymn #123

Benediction

I Peter 4:17-19
Pastor Mike
All Hail King Jesus
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Announcements

De Smet Alliance Prayer Tree

Coordinator: Glenda Dubro 605-203-1797
Assistant Coordinator: Sandi Lee 605-860-0030
Please call the Coordinator first to get the Prayer Tree praying. If the
Coordinator is not available, please call the assistant coordinator
with the information and they will get the tree praying.

Nursery Helpers

We are discussing staffing the nursery again. If you would be
interested in helping staff the nursery on a rotation basis, please let
Pastor Mike know. More information will be coming as we work
through this process.

Operation Christmas Child

There is a table set up in the foyer for items to be placed in Operation
Christmas Child boxes. Feel free to add to items already on the table.
We are also starting an account for this project. If anyone wants to
give money towards the boxes this year they are able to do so. We
will plan a “packing party” in November.

Food Pantry

Our church is responsible for helping supply donations to the food
pantry in the month of November. We wanted to let you know ahead
of time so that you can plan. Thank you in advance for your support

of this local service project.

Online baby shower

Max and Taylor Poppinga are having a baby in January. Due to Taylor
being a very private person, Janee and Frannie have put together an
online baby shower for Max and Taylor. Their registry is at
my.babylist.com/taylor-poppinga



